

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

October 14, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Given the current warm weather pattern, I am going to extend the spring uniform until November 1. All students should be in full winter uniform starting then. That being said, I understand there are some issues with the Flynn and O'Hara inventory. The biggest issues I have heard are the girl's skirts and boy's gray pants. If you are unable to get any of the uniform pieces in time for November 1, please contact the office. Boys and girls will be allowed to wear khaki-colored pants (no cargo pants) instead of the gray pants/uniform skirt/jumper if necessary, until the pieces come in. We also have many uniform pieces available in the uniform swap if you'd like to come in and look.

Looking ahead to upcoming events/important dates:

- ✓ Oct. 15 Coach Bingo (doors open at 5:30)
- ✓ Oct. 16 Trunk-or-Treat/Car Show
- ✓ Oct. 21 Picture Day (wear uniform)
- ✓ Oct. 22 NO SCHOOL/Staff Professional Development
- ✓ Oct. 29 Halloween Parade Gr. PreK to 5/Middle School Halloween Party 12:30

Our first Rosary/Benediction is this Friday. Due to current COVID restrictions, these adorations are for school students ONLY. Thank you for your understanding.

Please remember that the schooloffice@sskschool.org email is for outgoing alert emails ONLY. Emails sent to that address will not be answered. If you need to contact the office please use kcarlson@sskschool.org.

One last reminder! Please make sure that all birthday treats sent in are prepackaged with an ingredient list. We will not be able to give out anything that doesn't follow these parameters. This is for the safety of our students.

Thank you for all of your support and cooperation! As always, you are in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal